
 

 

April 20, 2011 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27

th
 Floor 

2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Kirsten Walli 

     Board Secretary 
 
Re: 2011 Electricity Distribution Rates 
       EB-2010-0326 
 
Hydro Ottawa Limited (“Hydro Ottawa”) has reviewed the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges set out in 
Appendix A of the Ontario Energy Board’s Decision and Order issued on April 14, 2011 related to the 
application seeking approval for changes to the rates that Hydro Ottawa charges for electricity 
distribution, to be effective May 1, 2011 and confirms that it is complete and accurate. 
 
Note that the Decision and Order directed all filings to quote file number EB-2010-0114, however this is 
the file number of Sioux Lookout Hydro Incorporated’s 2011 Electricity Distribution IRM3 Rate 
Application and therefore Hydro Ottawa has used the correct file number, EB-2010-0326. 
 
If further information is required, please contact the undersigned at 613-738-5499 ext 7499 or 
janescott@hydroottawa.com. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by  
 
 
Jane Scott 
Manager, Rates and Revenue 
Hydro Ottawa Limited 


